
Dear Rotary of Atascadero,

I am extremely honored to be one of the recipients of the Rotary of Atascadero
Scholarship. My educational journey has been a truly enriching experience and I am
pleased that the Rotary of Atascadero is now a part of my journey!

I plan to attend Cuesta College starting in the fall of 2023. I hope to major in nursing and
then further my education at a four-year university in hopes of becoming a travel nurse.
Cuesta College offers one of the finest nursing programs and I am extremely grateful to
be able to study there.

I am very excited to prepare for my college experience. This summer I plan to work and
have a little taste of exploring the world, which I hope to continue to do throughout my
life and career.

Thanks again for supporting me, my fellow peers, and other students in our community.
I promise to use the funds wisely.

Sincerely,


